


NOTICE OF UTILITY’S PETITION TO ESTABLISH  
AN ACQUISITION ADJUSTMENT 

 
DATE OF CUSTOMER NOTICE  ___/___ /______ 

 
CSWR-Florida Utility Operating Company, LLC (“CSWR-Florida”) has filed a Petition with the 
Florida Public Service Commission (the “Commission”), pursuant to rule 25-30.0371, Florida 
Administrative Code, to establish an acquisition adjustment for a non-viable utility system relating 
to its acquisition of the wastewater facilities of North Peninsula Utilities Corporation. 
 
CSWR-Florida’s Petition was filed with the Commission on March 6, 2025 and assigned 
Commission docket number 20250038-WS.   
 
In its next rate case, CSWR-Florida expects to consolidate its rates over all Florida customers.  If 
the Commission grants the full acquisition adjustment requested by CSWR-Florida, the 5-year 
projected consolidated rate impact is $0.45 per wastewater customer, per month.  If customer rates 
are not consolidated and the acquisition adjustment is applied to only the customers of North 
Peninsula Utilities Corporation, then the rate impact is $5.31 per customer, per month. 
 
A copy of CSWR-Florida’s Petition is available on the Commission’s website at 
https://www.psc.state.fl.us/dockets.   
 
CSWR-Florida can be contacted at 1630 Des Peres Rd., Suite 140, St. Louis, MO  63131, 
telephone (855) 476-1942 during the regular business hours of Monday – Friday from 7am-7pm.  
Any customer substantially affected by the Petition may file a motion to intervene in accordance 
with rule 28-106.205, Florida Administrative Code. 


